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March 23, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear AnazaoHealth Practitioners and Patients, 
 
 
The dynamic nature of this pandemic continues to place us in interesting times.  Sterigenics is dedicated to 
protecting patients, communities, healthcare workers and employees and ensuring their safety in the 
workplace. Given the importance of the services that we provide, we are also committed to implementing 
necessary business continuity plans as needed to guarantee ongoing service for our valued customers. Nevada 
is currently under an Executive Order instructing the closure of nonessential businesses for 30 days, and we 
expect one in Florida shortly. There is also the possibility of a Federal shelter-in-place or similar mandate.  
 
As you are aware, we are a Patient Specific 503A Pharmacy in Tampa, FL and a 503B Outsourcing Facility in 
Las Vegas, NV that prepares and distributes essential medications for patients, hospitals, clinics and other 
Healthcare centers across the country.  During this global pandemic, services and medications provided by 
AnazaoHealth are critical for practitioners and patients seeking a full arsenal of opportunities to fight exposure 
to and/or symptoms of COVID-19. 
 
For the above reasons, AnazaoHealth is categorized as an Essential Business and will be allowed to continue 
to fully operate and provide medications to healthcare practitioners and patients.  
 
In order to keep our employees as safe as possible we have proactively transitioned all roles non-essential 
to the compounding, processing and shipping of   orders to work from home. As these plans progress, you 
may get a voicemail message when calling once our Customer Service department is working remotely.  
Please leave a detailed message with your name, practice/patient name, account number and call back 
number. These voicemails are emailed to our Customer Service team and they will route them to the correct 
area to call you back as soon as possible.   
 
We thank you for your patience as we all work through this challenging time.  We will continue updating you 
as this situation evolves and we hope you and your loved ones remain healthy and safe. In addition to email 
updates our corporate website (www.anazaohealth.com) home page will include all updates. For additional 
details, please feel free to contact us at info@anazaohealth.com. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

TJ Bresnahan 
President 
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